TO:
Committee on Academic Programs
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Steering  Committee

RE:
Graduate Program Approval Process
DATE:
February 20, 2008
Background: 

Interim Provost Beth Paul has called to the Steering Committee’s attention a report received from the Graduate Program Council that outlines a new Graduate Program Approval Process.  Such a process could be incorporated into the existing program approval process and would include a new role for GPC, a council that reports to CAP.  Copies of the GPC report and the current program approval process are attached. 
Charge: 
The Steering Committee requests that the Committee on Academic Programs, perhaps with the assistance of selected GPC members, undertake a review of the current Program Approval Process and recommend revisions to explicitly include graduate programs and the role of GPC.  Although the GPC report also addresses the matter of individual course approval, Steering asks that that discussion be deferred until a broader discussion of course approval takes place in the foreseeable future.  
CAP and GPC are reminded that the Governance 2005 document calls for program councils to “typically send recommendations regarding policy, procedure, or programs to specified Standing Committee(s) with concurrent notification to the Steering Committee.”  
Testimony:
CAP is asked to include along with its recommendations a summary of outreach efforts to the TCNJ community and the major points of view expressed.  
Timeline:
Steering asks that this work be completed by May, 2008.  

